Hello my name is Zachary Blandford | live atll _ with my wife Julie'and one and a half year old Keller. We enjoy
walking around downtown and walking to the beach. We notice while walking around our neighborhood that people
driving are stopping at intersections where there are no stop signs. And where there are no stop signs there is a lot of
foot traffic to and from the beach. | see many young kids skateboarding, and walking or running to the beach with their
surfboards without concern for traffic. | think it would be a great idea to have stop signs on every block in the downtown
area as well as crosswalks in the same radius to safely cross A1A. As a Flagler Beach home owner I'm concerned with the
safety of Keller as he grows up as well as other kids as they come and go from the beach all day.

And the speed limit in the downtown area should also be lowered for everyones safety.

Thanks for your concern, '

We look forward to raising a family here in Beautiful Flagler Beach!

Sent from my iPhone

From: ’ Moehring, Margo on behalf of RCFC3
Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2017 4:37 PM

To: : *Zachary Blandford'

Subject: RE: Traffic

Hi Mr. Blandford. We will add your comments to the mix. There was discussion at the June 6 meeting on "traffic
calming", and it was identified as a major issue the last time the City looked at the Comprehensive Plan, so you are not
alone in these concerns. Thanks for suggesting a "fix" to the problem as well.

Please feel free to contact us again through the webpage if you have further thoughts to share, or contact me directly. |
agree with you on beautiful Flagler Beach!

e

Margo

Margo Moehring

Managing Director of Policy and Planning, Northeast Florida Regional Council
100 Festival Park Avenue

Jacksonville, FL, 32202

mmoehring@nefrc.org

904 279 0880 X161




Sent: Tuesday,-June 20, 2017 4:47 PM , |
To: Moehring, Margo ’ .
Subject: Minutes from comprehensive plans open house held in June

Is it possible to get minutes from the open house previously held on June as well as future planned open
houses regarding Flagler Beach's comprehensive plans? I was and will be out-of-town for the first two
open houses but am very interested in learning about the future development and management plans of
Flagler Beach. Thank you.

Linda Hagman

Subject: RE: Minutes from comprehensivé plans open house held in June

Hi Ms. Hagman. Thank you for your interest! Summaries of the input received at the open houses will be posted on the
project webpage at http://www.rcinef.org/The-City-of-Flagler-Beach.html. | am hoping to get the one from June 6 up by
next week. There is a link on that page where you can submit comments to the planning team, and those will be
included in the public input. I'll look forward to meeting you, hopefuily at the August 1 meeting, and feel free to
contact me at any time.

We have been happy to see so much community involvement and interest in the future of Flagler Beach!
Best,

Margo
Hargo Moehring
_ Managing Director of Policy and Planning, Northeast Florida Regional Council
100 Festival Park'Avenue
Jacksonville, FL, 32202
mmoehring@nefrc.org
904 279 0880 X161 \




